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November 9, 2022 
 
 
CDR Kenny Fent, PhD, CIH 
National Firefighter Registry 
National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health 
 
 
Dear Kenny, 
 
On behalf of the Fire Safety Research Institute at UL Research Institutes I would like to provide our full support for 
the National Firefighter Registry. Through our research and partnership with NIOSH through the years we know 
we share the goals of protecting the fire service from developing cancer, lessening the impact of cancer, 
developing new health and safety measures to keep future firefighters safe and improving the understanding of 
cancer risk among all groups within the fire service. We will dedicate resources to support recruitment for 
firefighters to join the NFR and support other tactics that will enable this tool to fulfill its critical mission. Please do 
not hesitate to reach out for any additional support you need. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Steve Kerber 
Vice President & Executive Director 
Fire Safety Research Institute 


